
PORT EVERGLADES TARIFF NO. 12 
 
 
 

Item No. 230−Anchorage. 
      
Issue No. 2 
 
Effective Date:  October 1, 2008 
 
 The authorized single anchorage area at Port Everglades is outside of the 
harbor, north of the Entrance Channel, and east of the outer reef.  The anchorage area 
is designated on N.O.A.A. navigation charts and is under the control of the United 
States Coast Guard.  Vessels desiring to anchor are required to do so in the prescribed 
anchorage area so as to avoid damage to the coral reefs.  Vessels must contact the 
Harbormaster via radio prior to anchoring.  Refer to code of Federal Regulations, CFR 
110.186 for additional requirements. 
 
 South of the Entrance Channel, immediately offshore, there is a Government 
Restricted Area.  No anchoring is permitted in this area. 
 
 Caution is to be exercised when anchoring a vessel north of the Entrance 
Channel due to spoil banks and other underwater obstructions.  For this reason, the use 
of a pilot is recommended when anchoring a vessel. 


